Dear Ms. Bean,

The residents of the city of Norco are extremely concerned with the mandatory water reduction. I'm not sure if the Water Board is aware that Norco is an agricultural community with a large horse population. We are called Horsetown USA. Could you please tell me who the residents of Norco need to contact to obtain an exception to the mandatory water reduction. The majority of the water we use are to feed animals.

I appreciate your consideration and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Jamie McCauley